
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 

Colorado Springs Youth Symphony returns to Pikes Peak Center  

with its annual Holiday Celebration concert on Saturday, December 7 

 
Tickets go on sale Thursday, November 7 

 

Colorado Springs (November 4, 2019) – The Colorado Springs Youth Symphony invites fans to Pikes 

Peak Center for the Performing Arts on Saturday, December 7 for its annual Holiday Celebration 

concert. Honoring its 40th anniversary season, this concert will feature the Allegro Strings, Vivace 

Strings, Bravo Winds, Pikes Peak Winds, Ovation Youth Orchestra, and the Youth Symphony. It will 

set the mood for the holiday season and leave fans tapping their toes for more. 

 

Tickets will go on sale Thursday, November 7 at 10 a.m. They will be available at the Pikes Peak 

Center or The Broadmoor World Arena box offices or online at PikesPeakCenter.com or 

BroadmoorWorldArena.com.  

 

For more information, please visit CSYSA.com. 
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